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From: registrar
Sent: June 7, 2017 4:54 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -  EB-2017-0049

 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 6, 2017 4:24 PM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-06 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Terry Young 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
I do not support this application. Hydro distribution or delivery charges very often exceed the rates 
being charged. In addition, they have not been ethical in their charging of Ontario residents  as we 
know. Furthermore, they do not pay for any pole lines for lots requiring services in this province any 
longer. They actually charge to maintain lines that residents and taxpayers have paid to install at 
exorbitant rates. We need to fully review and severely penalize their unethical charging tactics and 
most importantly, NOT allow increases until a full inquiry and accountability process is implemented. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




